GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HIGHER & TECHNICAL EDUCATION,
MEGHALAYA

No. DHTE/ESTT/MISC/22/2010/PF/161 Dated Shillong the 24™ March 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE

In view of the prevailing situation concerning the spread of COVID-19 , this is for the
information of all concerned parents of the State of Meghalaya whose wards are pursuing
medical, engineering, other technical and non-technical education outside the State and
abroad, who have returned or plan to return on account of COVID-19, to kindly submit
their particulars including contact numbers and complete local address(State) and also name
of university or college they are attending to these dedicated WhatsApp numbers below:
9856030474 & 9402193547.

This effort is to ensure safety to all the citizens of the State as well as to take
precautionary measures for prevention of the possible spread of the COVID-19.

Sd/-A.Ch.Marak,
Director of Higher & Technical Education,
Meghalaya

Memo.No. DHTE/ESTT/MISC/22/2010/PF/161-A  Dated Shillong the 24 March 2020

1. Principal Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya, Education Department, for

information.

2. Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya, Health Department, for
information.

3. All Deputy Commissioners, to kindly support this effort through sharing of
information.

4. All District School Education Officers/Sub-Divisional School Education Officers, are
instructed to notify through WhatsApp numbers above for any support,

5. Director of Information & Public Relations, Meghalaya, with a request to publish this
Notice in all the newspapers in the State and through P.A.System.

6. All Concerned parents/students to support this initiative for the welfare of containing
the spread of COVID-19 in the State.

7. Web Administrator, Department of Education, Government of Meghalaya, to upload

this Notice in the website.
Director of Higher &%l:;c;]’;ducation,

Meghalaya
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